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St. Philip Neri School Fall 2016 

St. Philip Neri School 
6401 S. Orchard Road 
Linthicum, MD 21090 

December 1, 2016 – Science Fair 
December 4, 2016 – Linthicum Tree Lighting 
December 9, 2016 – Santa’s Secret Workshop 
December 18, 2016 – Parish Christmas Party 
December 20, 2016 – Chorus Christmas Concert  
December 21, 2016 – School Christmas Pageant 
December 31, 2016 – Parish New Year’s Eve Bash  
January 29, 2017 – Open House from 10:30-1 PM  
February 18, 2017 – Family Bingo 
March 10-11, 2017 - “Willy Wonka, Jr.” Musical 
March 17, 2017 – Grandparents Day 
March 18, 2017 – Spring Craft Fair 
April 5, 2017 – Open House from 9-11 AM 
April 29, 2017 – 8th Grade Spaghetti Dinner 
May 6, 2017 – Talent Show 
May 21, 2017 – Parish & School Picnic 
May 25, 2017 – Field Day 
June 1, 2017 – 8th Grade Graduation 
June 9, 2017 – Last Day of School! 
 

SPN 

Send us your school memories 
for inclusion in upcoming 

newsletters.  Please email  
Mrs. Sue Wenzlick at  

swenzlick@st.philip-neri.org  
or mail to  

6401 S. Orchard Road 
Linthicum, MD 21090 

 

St. Philip Neri Catholic School 
St. Philip Neri Alumni 

 

We consider every gift we receive as a precious resource from God. 

Our school has a 51-year history of providing a quality Catholic and 

academic education to generations of families.  Our reputation as 

an outstanding school continues to grow.  Our challenges in today’s 

world are to provide our students with enhanced programs, stay 

current with our technology, maintain our facilities, and enable our 

faculty to continue their professional and spiritual development.  In 

reaching these goals, we continually seek assistance from our 

benefactors. 

As we embark on this year’s annual fund, our goal is $50,000.  Every 

gift – no matter the size – will contribute to our tuition assistance 

program to augment the difference between the cost of educating 

each child and tuition.  Your gift will ensure financial security and 

that Catholic education remains a vital resource for many 
generations to come. 

Together we can reach our goal!  As always, we are grateful for 

your generosity and prayerful support.  You may send your gift now 

or make a pledge to be paid by June 30, 2017.  Remember, every 
gift contributes to the vitality and future of our school. 

 
Warmly,  

 

Principal, St. Philip Neri School 

  

Hey, Alumni!   

I was glad to see so many Alumni 

at the Linthicum Community Fair!   

Our give-away to alumni was our 

new logo on a can cooler.  Please 

stop by for a visit, and I will gladly 
give you your free gift! 

 

Please stay connected with your 

SPN family.  Send pictures!  Join 

our Facebook page – St. Philip 

Neri Alumni!  Spread the news to 

your fellow classmates! 

God bless, 

Mrs. Sue Wenzlick 
swenzlick@st.philip-neri.org 
 

 Check out some of the 
smiling faces  

you can see at  
St. Philip Neri School! 

www.st.philip-neri.org 

 

http://www.st.philip-neri.org/
mailto:swenzlick@st.philip-neri.org
mailto:swenzlick@st.philip-neri.org
http://www.st.philip-neri.org/


 

 

 

St. Philip Neri 
$500 and above 

 

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Bryl 
Ms. Teresa Baker 
Mr. Anthony Chavez 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Daley 
Father Michael DeAscanis 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Demyan 

Ms. Jacqueline Dyer 
Mr. and Mrs. John Hamlin 
Mr. and Mrs. John Hughes 
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Lewis 
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Nelson 
Northrop Grumman 
Mr. and Mrs. Garrett O’Day 
Mr. Mark Ryan 
Mr. and Mrs. Bonnie Sears 
Mr. Jim Sellinger 
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Shives 
Simpson Strong Tie 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Wenzlick 
Mr. and Mrs. Leo Zerhusen 

 

St. Julie Billiart 
$250 to $499 

 

Ms. Barbara Garber 
Ms. Joan Brooks 
Ms. Gail Donahue 
Mrs. Clara Snyder 
Sisters of Notre de Namur 
 

Monsignor Zorbach 
$100 to $249 

 

Ms. Catherine Anselmi 
Mr. Gary Armiger 
Mr. Gustave Balaz 
Mr. and Mrs. Albert Bartlinski 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Baxter 
Ms. Joan Betz 
Ms. Kerri Bouchard 
Ms. Josephine Brady 
Mr. Robert Bruce 
Ms. Rebecca Burch 
Mr. and Mrs. John Cashour 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Cavey 
Mrs. Eleanora A. Chamberlin 
Ms. Dottie Ann Cowley 
Ms. Julie Dawson 
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Ferragamo 

 

Mr. Daniel Frasco 
Ms. Patricia T. Gillen 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Hardy 
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Hawkins 
Mrs. Antoinette Johnston 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Keeley  
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Kerrigan 
Mr. and Mrs. George Knapp 
Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Knapp 
Mrs. Susanne Koenig 
Ms. Kathleen Konopik 
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Lathroum 
Mr. and Mrs. John Lombardi 
Ms. Joyce Loney 
Mr. and Mrs. Horton McCormick 
Mr. Richard MacLean 
Mrs. Linda Miller 
Mr. and Mrs. William Moran 
Ms. Diane Neighoff 
Ms. Ann Nichols 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael O’Malley 
Ms. Melissa Rackley  
Mr. and Mrs. Lindy Redding 
Mr. and Mrs. James Rivera 
Mr. James Sakers 
Mrs. Dolores Schrader 
Mr. and Mrs. William Schreiner 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Shultheis 
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Schutz 
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard Spencer 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Spurgeon 
Mr. and Mrs. James Stevens 
Mr. and Mrs. Al Stominski 
Ms. Catherine A. Thierer 
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent Vaise 
Mr. George Vaughan 
Ms. Margaret M. Wells 
Ms. Bobberie Whitney 
Mr. and Mrs. William Worrall 
 

 
 

Blue and Yellow Club 
$1 to $99 

 

 

Mrs. Emmiline Auth 
Mr. and Mrs. Travis Bateman 
Ms. Marjorie Bavis 
Ms. Sheila Bennett 
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Bierman 
Ms. Mary E. Bistrick 
Mr. and Mrs. Albert Bowser 
Mrs. Amy Boyd 
Mr. and Mrs. Kerry Brimmer 
Mrs. Kasey Burch 
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Burns 
Ms. Paz Susan Cabanero-Johnson 
Mrs. Robin Redding Calloway 
Mr. and Mrs. Armand Citroni 
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Clements 
Mr. Bill Coleman 
Mrs. Anne Conlon 
Mrs. Christy Crawford 
 

Ms. Carol Cross  
Mrs. Kathy Currie 
Mrs. Gloria D. Darling 
Mr. and Mrs. Efren B. Daya 
Mr. Thomas Delaney 
Ms. Susan DeLoach 
Ms. Margaret Dishman 
Ms. Celia Dixon 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles T. Dodd 
Mrs. Donna Dragicevich-Galada 

Mr. Joseph Dyer 
Mrs. Kathleen Esposito 
Ms. Renee Esposito 
Mr. Michael Frankowski 
Mr. and Mrs. Russell Gordon 
Ms. Gloria Graleski 
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Graves 
Mr. Ronald Falciano 
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Farley 
Mrs. Cathy Feeley 
Mr. and Mrs. James Flynn 
Mrs. Susie Frazier 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Fries 
Ms. Gloria Gaskill 
Mr. and Mrs. John Giordano 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Glover 
Mr. Kenneth Griffin 
Mr. and Mrs. James Harding 
Mr. Ronald Hawkins, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Hicks 
Ms. Angeline M. Holbrook 
Mrs. Joan A. Imrisek 
Ms. Julie Janyska 
Ms. Anna Johnson 
Ms. Carla Johnson 
Mrs. Cynthia Jones 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kaslauski 
Ms. Mary LaVergne Kelly 
Mrs. Laura Lang 
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard LaPorta 
Mr. and Mrs. Phil Lathroum 
Ms. Sandy Libby 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Linthicum 
Ms. Barbara J. Lordi 
Mr. and Mrs. David Lotz 
Ms. Erin Lukas 
Ms. Karen A. Lutz 
Mrs. Jen MacRobbie 
Mr. and Mrs. Dwayne Makar 
Mr. and Mrs. James Mainhart 
Ms. Karen Markiewicz 
Mrs. Joan McCracken 
Ms. Deedra Medrano 
Mrs. Francine Meeks  
Ms. Susan Merkel 
 

 

Mr. and Mrs. Miksinski, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. George F. Miller 
Mr. and Mrs. Blaine Miller 
Mrs. Luz Morales 
Mr. Joe Mosmiller 
Mr. Robert J. Mulherin 
Mrs. Margaret Nichols 
Ms. Michelle Novak 
Mrs. Katherine O’Toole 
Ms. Ellen Piwko 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Pultro 
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Punte 
Mr. and Mrs. Victor Pyles 
Mrs. Carla Rattliff 
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Rhinehart 
Ms. Nancy Richter 
Ms. Angela Rossi 
Mr. and Mrs. James Schmidt 
Mrs. Karen Schwaab 
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Scott 
Ms. Mary Scott 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Shaw 
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Shuck 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Shutty 
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Sipes 
Mrs. Susan Spitzer 
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Stepke 
Mrs. Joetta Sterrett 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Stetz 
Mr. Frank Stewart 
Mrs. Carolyn Stiepler 
Mr. Irvin Stiller 
Mrs. Karen Strecker 
Mr. and Mrs. Warren Sunderland 

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Swann 
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Szech 
Mr. Bill Szyperski 
Ms. Kerry Thacker 
Mr. and Mrs. Thommen 
Mr. and Mrs. David Trogler 
Ms. Nicole Trumpler 
Ms. Cheryl Trzcinski 
Mrs. Helen Tumminello-Cave 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Urton 
Mr. and Mrs. William Varley 
Mr. and Mrs. Carlos Vega-Rosa 

Mr. Tyler Walker 
Mr. and Mrs. Maurice Walter 
Mrs. Theresa Wellein 
Ms. Christine Wells 
Mr. Joseph F. Wieczorek 
Mr. Jeffrey M. Wilderson 
Mrs. Suzanne Willett 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Wooden 

 

Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give, not reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.  2 Cor 9:7 

2015-2016 St. Philip Neri School Annual Fund Report 

 

 

We would like to thank all of our donors - those listed above and 
those that wished to remain anonymous!  Your generous support is 
an outward sign of your support for Catholic school education and 
for the mission of our school.  We are indebted to each of you for 

your vote of confidence! 
 

 

 

The money raised through our fund appeal has helped fund instructional technology, SMART 

Boards in every classroom, facility upgrades, and spiritual enhancements for our students and 

our staff.  Through our many fundraisers, various social events, as well as our yearly appeal, we 

have been able to consistently meet our budget while keeping increases in tuition to a minimum.  

Your generosity makes a difference – this year and every year.  

 

For your convenience, we have enclosed an envelope listing the different levels of giving, and we 

ask that you consider making a gift of at least $50.  Every gift makes a world of difference in our 

quest to provide a safe, loving, learning, Christ-centered environment for our children. We 

respectfully ask for your support in this endeavor. 

 

      Support of the 2016-2017 Annual Fund will be used to: 

 Improve technology throughout the building 

 Update our facility with needed repairs  

 Enable support of financial aid to families 

 Provide spiritual retreats for students and staff  

 Supply the instructional resource needs of our 21st Century learners 

 

 

“Nourishing 

our Soul, 

Mind and 

Body” 

Last school year we celebrated 

our 50th year as a school! 

Our 2016 School Musical –  
Alice in Wonderland, Jr.  What a show! 

Our students rallied to  

“Give kids the credit” on 

advocacy day in Annapolis 

in support of Maryland 

Education Credit 

Our Tech Club participated in 

the Robofest and showed off 

their skills! 

2015-2016  
A Year in Review 

During Lent Father DeAscanis 

and Mr. Bateman led the Fitness 

Stations of the Cross 

Why do you send  
your kids to SPN School? 

Over $371,000 awarded in various 
grants and scholarships to our 

GRADUATING CLASS OF 2016! 

 

"St.Philip Neri School has been a 
huge blessing to our family.  The 

staff create an incredible 
atmosphere for our children’s 
growth, socially, academically, 

physically and spiritually." 

Rich & Lydia Keys 

"As a parent, there are few greater 
gifts than knowing you are sending 

your children off in the morning to a 
school environment that is faith-
filled, loving, safe, nurturing and 

academically excellent, This is what 
we are blessed with in the St.Philip 
Neri School community and why we 
are so grateful we are able to send 

our children here during these critical 
years of their development." 

Mike & Christy Spurgeon 

"St.Philip Neri School truly does 
nourish the soul, mind and body.  We 

know our three children are loved, 
nurtured, safe, receiving an excellent 
education, and most importantly, are 

being immersed in a faith-based 
school culture where religious themes 

are woven throughout classes and 
extra-curricular activities each 

day.  This makes God a consistent 
presence and force in their lives." 

Mike & Melanie Wooden 


